
 

 

     PUPIL POST  10th MAY 2018   
ATTENDANCE  

R VH  Mozart 95.8%  R PC/TL O’Connor  98.2%             Yr 1: SC Mistral    100%         1 CH Stein  99.2% 
Yr 2: AP Pasteur 98.7%     2 LMc More      97.5%               Yr 3: JC Hildegard  97.4%       Y3 CH Seacole 95.5% 
Yr 4: DA Bonifacio 98.3%    4AS/SH Michelangelo   96.3%            Yr 5: CB Agnesi   96.7%      Y5GB Teresa 99.2% 
Yr 6: EG Shakespeare 97.1%   RJ Tolkien 97.5% Well done to Mistral class who have achieved 100%  attendance this week.  

Ascension Day Mass 

 On Thursday the 10th of May the whole school celebrated the feast of the Ascension by 
going to St Joseph’s church. We sang many great hymns, and Father Brian let go of a 
balloon to symbolise Jesus going up to heaven and that, although He will not come back 
straight away, He will one day return to his disciples. At the offertory, the Mini Vinnies  
presented  a basket of food for the Food Bank, a poster to remind us to   donate and  a 
copy of their prayer as well the gifts of Bread and Wine 

 
  

GOOD LUCK NEXT WEEK IN YOUR SATs YEAR SIX!  
Thank you so much to all of you and your adults who have worked so hard together to prepare you 

to show your brilliance. Remember to get enough sleep and eat well. 
 

Park’n’Stride Launch 
from Noah’s 

Ark/Fairlands 
Playground Car Park 

 

On Wednesday 9th May 2018 the JTAS, Mr White and Mrs Sherry and about 50 
children and families were greeted by a very happy Buster, the Active and Safer 
Travel’s team’s mascot.  The parents were pleasantly surprised how quick it was to 
get to school. “It is a great way for the children to improve their fitness and enjoy 
the walk and time with their friends”.  “Walking to school really does make a 
difference as children are healthier and more prepared for the day ahead” say school 
staff.  The Junior Travel Ambassadors know it also helps improve air quality and 
reduce the incidents of breathing related illness. During the Christmas holiday their 
Air Quality testing kits showed a large (11.9 micrograms per cubic metre) difference 
between the results from the church car park (28.1µg/m3) and the footpath along 
the back of the school (16.2 µg/m3). That was in the school holidays when 
there was far less traffic. We found out that the European legal limit is an 
average of 40µg/m3. On a school day we wonder what the levels breathed 
in by people would be on Bedwell Crescent? 

Reception pupils charmed everyone with their assembly on Friday. They talked about how they had Mozart  



 

 

 

changed over time and grown in their skills from when they were tiny babies to now as clever 
pupils who can run, dance, read and ride bikes. We all loved the story of Titch and the Follow Me 
song.  “An amazing assembly! They all spoke up, danced and sang so well.” “They looked so cute 
with all their baby photos”  said David and Eleanor (y5). What a clever and happy class! 

Class  
GROWING 
Assembly   


